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December newsletter: BOI
Reports reprieve, Medicare
‘telehealth’ and the Older
Americans Act

Happy Holidays and welcome to the
December 2024 newsletter from R. F.
Meyer & Associates. Our articles this
month present legal news updates on
wide-ranging topics
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After court ruling, FinCEN
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From the U.S Treasury Department's

Financial Crimes Enforcement Network F Y
(FINCEN) — In light of a recent federal m@
court order, reporting companies are not

currently required to file beneficial
ownership information with FinCEN and
are not subject to liability if they fail to do
SO ..
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Medicare coverage for
telehealth services in 2025
and beyond

The future of Medicare-reimbursed
telehealth services will largely be
shaped by ongoing legislative efforts
Congress has introduced several bills
aimed at extending or making
permanent many of the temporary
telehealth expansions

READ MORE

The Older Americans Act is
up for renewal: Why that
matters

The Older Amencans Act seeks to
promote the well-being, dignity, and
independence of older Americans By
providing billions of dollars in funding
for essential services, the OAA helps
seniors live in their homes and
communtties for as long as possible
READ MORE
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